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Application  No: Consultees Name: Comment:Received: Response:

23/01/2023  10:39:152023/0235/PVL OBJ Linus Rees Charlotte Street Association objects to this application for tables and chairs to be placed in the carriageway on 

the "streatery" under a PVL.

The premises, we understand, has been the subject of numerous complaints of noise nuisance and breach of 

their conditions of their premises licence.

It is often forgotten, or disregarded, that Charlotte Street is a mixed-use street with many residents living 

above commercial premises. Between the junction with Percy Street and Goodge Street on the east side of 

Charlotte Street there are around 40 homes.

Use of outside areas for licensable activities inevitably causes some amount of nuisance for local residents 

but it is made much worse when supervisors of premises do not ensure that the conditions of any licence is 

adhered to.

For the above reasons the application should be refused. If officers are, however, minded to allow the 

application then its hours of operation should terminate at 6pm.
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